From: Mercia MacLeod

Sent: 21 August 2024 09:40
To: Planning
Subject: 2024/3467/P

Sirs

T object to front roof lights on this building. There is sufficient lighting on Pandora Road and surrounding
streets; we don't need more light pollution.

Marcia MacLeod
Flat 1, 31 Dennington Park Road
London NW6 1BB



